
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION Of THE CITY COUNCIL
NO. 399

APPMVed August 4, 1976

WHEREAS, it is evident that no effort has been

made, nor is there any evidence that any program is proposed

to repaint designated crosswalks and/or guidelines within

the Sixth Ward of the City of Providence by the Traffic

Engineer, and

WHEREAS, albeit, the staff of the said Department,

during certain public celebrations, have appropriately painted

certain City Streets, in honor of such celebrations, and

WHEREAS, while the sponsor of this Resolution,

Councilman Vincent J. Cirelli, finds no quarrel with the official

acknowledgement and participation of public celebrations, it

is incumbent upon him to be concerned with the welfare of his

constituency within the Sixth Ward and of all the people who

traverse its highways,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Traffic

Engineer is fervently requested to undertake a program, forth-

with for the painting of each and all designated crosswalks

and/or guidelines, within the Sixth Ward of Providence, so that

possible injury to persons and damage to motor vehicles be

minimized, or better still, non-existent.
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FRANK A. TIBALDI VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.

TRAFFIC ENGINEER MAYOR

JAMES J. WAGOSTINO

ASSISTANT TRAFFIC ENGINEER

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
60 ERNEST ST. PROVIDENCE, R. I. 02905 781-4044

August 17, 1976

The Honorable City Council
Colmmittee on Public Works
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

RE: Resolution No. 399
Dated August 4, 1976

Gentlemen:

This department has received the above referenced resolution from your
Committee concerning the painting of crosswalks within the Sixth Ward in the
City of Providence.

Let me assure you that this department has every intention of painting all
designated crosswalks within the Sixth Ward, as we paint all designated crosswalks
throughout the City of Providence before our painting season closes. Unfortunately,
we were late in getting started because we were not able to obtain a sufficient
number of summer employees.

I will instruct my crews to paint at least some of the crosswalks within
the Sixth Ward as soon as possible.

Very truly

y 

yours,

A~~~C~

Frank A. Tibaldi
Traffic Engineer
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